
Secret City Head Race Visiting Team Information 

 
 

 
Parking:  
 
NEW! Parking passes for the Boathouse Parking lot will be available on a first come first serve 
basis. Entry will be $10.00 and all spectators purchasing parking passes for the Boathouse lot 
will be given parking passes for the entire day, and be allowed re-entry.  Team busses will be 
allowed to drop athletes off along the perimeter of the parking lot, and then drive back out to 
Melton Lake Drive to park elsewhere (Warehouse Road, Roane State etc.)  
 
No vehicles will be allowed in the boathouse parking lot without a parking pass.​ With the 
purchase of a parking pass, a Boosters ​trailer​ will be allowed to park next to the team tent on 
the peninsula, but all other Boosters vehicles will ONLY be allowed to park in the lot with a 
purchased parking pass, or will be allowed to drop off supplies on the shoulder of the road, and 
then continue to park elsewhere.  Please do not rely on a golf cart to help transfer boosters 
food.  If available, they will be there to help, but ORRA will use them for various other  tasks 
throughout the regatta.  
 
Free parking will be available along Melton Lake Drive.  A wheelchair accessible greenway runs 
the length of Melton Lake Drive and will be easy for spectating the end of races or walking to 
and from a car.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please contact the Regatta Director, Sarah McAuliffe at ​smcauliffe@orra.org​ with any additional 

questions.  
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